
2024 Council Meeting Dates 

Meetings begin at 6:00pm at 

City Hall. 

 

Jan. 2nd  Jul. 1st 

Feb. 5th  Aug. 5th 

Mar. 4th  Sept. 3rd 

Apr. 1st  Oct. 7th 

May 6th  Nov. 4th 

Jun. 3rd  Dec. 2nd 

 

Meeting day is a Tuesday 

2024 Recycle Dates 

Jan. 9th & 23rd 

Feb. 6th & 20th 

Mar. 5th & 19th 

Apr. 2nd, 16th & 30th 

May 14th & 29th 

Jun. 11th & 25th 

Jul. 9th & 23rd 

Aug. 6th & 20th 

Sep. 4th & 17th 

Oct. 1st, 15th & 29th 

Nov. 12th & 26th 

Dec. 10th & 24th 

January 

11th - Book Mobile 3-5pm 

14th - Cornhole Tournament 

15th - City Offices Closed  

19th - SVSU Wellness Checks 10am, 

 Community Hall 

19th - Recreation Puzzle Contest 6pm 

 Community Hall 

February 

6th - Water bills due 

14th - Winter taxes due 

19th - City Offices Closed  

27th - Presidential Primary 

 Election 

March 

10th - Daylight Savings Begins 

20th - Spring Bingo, 6:30pm 

29th - Good Friday, Offices   

 Closed 

30th - Kids Easter Egg Hunt, 

 Memorial Park - Noon 

When paying your Utility 

Bills and Taxes -   

A separate check needs to 

be written for each.  

They are separate accounts 

and the bank can no longer 

split the checks. If one 

check is mailed in to pay 

both utility bill and taxes, 

we will mail the check back 

to you. 

City Revenue Sharing 

Certification can be 

seen at:                         

zilwaukeemichigan.gov  

If you are sick or have 

been sick, please use the 

side door mail slot to pay 

water bills or taxes. 

Thanks for your             

corporation! 



DPW property is Private Property, 

dumping in the dumpster is      

prohibited. 

Zilwaukee Community Hall is   

Private Property, dumping in the 

dumpster is prohibited. 

School parking lot is for 

school use only. 

 

Note from Mid Michigan Waste Authority 

Hydrants - please help out our Fire Department 

by keeping snow away from the fire hydrants. If 

the firefighters don’t have to take time to dig out a 

fire hydrant, they can put the fire out faster. 

Volunteer Firefighters 

Needed! 

To keep our 

community free 

from debris,  

remember to 

take your trash 

and recycle cans 

away from the 

curb after they 

have been   

emptied. 

Thanks for your 

cooperation! 

Elections: 

Presidential Primary—February 27th 

State Primary—August 6th 

General Election—November 5th 

Visit www.michigan.gov/vote for more information 

 

Police Safety: Do not leave valuables in your car and 

remember not to be a victim, lock your vehicles. 

Fire Department: Are you protected? Carbon         

Monoxide poisoning lands over a hundred              

Michiganders in the hospital each year. This could be 

prevented with an annual check of your furnace and 

gas hot water heaters. CO detectors can also help   

prevent Carbon Monoxide poisoning. 

Thank you to Parks and Recreation for the time and 

energy they put into planning activities for the    

Community to enjoy throughout the year! BINGO is 

always a hit with our residents and the Christmas          

celebration was a huge success and many children 

enjoyed seeing Santa. 


